
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard —w.c 31.01.2022 

Our Learning 

English 
The children have  started a new book 
called “ Where the wild things are” . 
Children have  been exploring differ-
ent settings of the story, collecting 
leaves and making collages with them. 

Maths 
The children have been learning about 
Sir Seven and focusing on their count-
ing skills to seven.  

Some of them practiced addition to 5 
and 10. 

Provision 
This week, the children have been  

exploring different materials to create 
an idea of going on a journey and ex-
ploring what materials they would 
meet on that journeys e.g. stepping on 
and cracking spiral pasta, place with/ 
walking on pebbles . 

Important Dates 

Reminder  

If you would like to be part of 
the trial using widget  (ICT 
programme that helps our 
children to communicate) , 
please contact          

orchard@prioryschool.com.  

 C h i l d r e n ’ s  m e n t a l 
health week 7th Feb 

 Safer internet day 8th 
Feb 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

Star of the week 

Pears:  Nabeera     Oranges: Danish  Apples: whole class    Plums:  Cayden     Cherries:  Yunes 

Word of the week:  

Contact us: orchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

Please explore this word  

with your child. 


